
 

 

“Hello! Japan”  

A seminar to introduce Japanese culture “Hello Japan” was conducted in Velammal New-Gen School 

Scholinganallur on 18th March, 2022.  

  

Warm welcome by the students Ikebana workshop by Sogetsu chapter 

  

  

Introduction of MEXT scholarship by Ms. Inoue Master of Ceremony by the students 

  

  

The student playing with Japanese traditional toys  Student performing Bharatnatyam dance 

  

Students and teachers trying on Happi Mrs. Banumathi, Principal and Ms. Inoue along 

with teachers and students 

 


